

District 8 E-Blast from Council woman Diane Cibrian

Dear Friends,

It is an honor to serve the citizens of District 8 and the City of San Antonio. Having been sworn in a little over a month ago, the office is already busy fielding important calls from our neighborhoods and community. The staff and I are ready to assist you in any way possible. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.

District office: 692-0463 fax: 949-0439 email:

christina.cruz@sanantonio.gov 4204 Gardendale, Ste. 208

City Hall: 207-7086 or 207-2888

fax: 207-6943 email: district8@sanantonio.gov

100 Military Plaza

Please find the information within this e-blast to be of interest to you. We plan to have a very active fall schedule with updates to follow in the upcoming months. It is a great honor to serve you! Diane G. Cibrian Councilwoman City Council, District 8



District 8 Events:

August 7: National Night Out is a neighborhood crime and drug prevention event that occurs nationwide. It is a great way to strengthen relationships with local police officers and increase community spirit!

August 15: "Our Part of Town" takes place, which is San Antonio's version of American Idol. The talent show will take place at UTSA in the Main Building, room 0.104 at 7pm. (See map below)

August 19: Join us for the back-to-school fair at St. Francis Episcopal Church. Enjoy food and fun from 12-2, while fostering your community through the school supply drive.

District 8 Announcements:

Cellular on Patrol Classes

Classes are now being offered at the Prue Road Police Substation! Any citizen throughout the city can attend and upon completion of the course, graduates are given the opportunity to ride along with a San Antonio Police Officer for up to 8 hours.

The next classes will be offered on the following dates:

Saturday, September 15 (1st half) & 22 (2nd half)

Saturday, October 6 (refresher class)

Thursday, November 8 (1st half) and 15 (2nd half)

Weekday classes: 6pm-10pm Saturday classes: 8am-12pm

Pre-registration and special classes for groups of 20 or more can be arranged by contacting Officer Ron Atkinson at 207.6087.

Parks Reopened!

As of the weekend of July 21st, the Friedrich Wilderness Park, Eisenhower Park, and Crownridge Canyon were reopened. In the best interest of the public, the parks were restricted due to possible mountain lion sightings.

HOA List Update

We need your help in order to keep the most accurate Home Owner's Association information! Please send the name and contact information for any HOA in District 8 to district8@sanantonio.gov.

San Antonio Continues to Climb Poll as Top Arts Destination

For the fourth time since 2002, San Antonio is being recognized as a Top Arts destination. Readers of AmericanStyle magazine placed San Antonio number 17 in the big city category of the publication's Top 25 Arts Destinations poll.

Helpful Phone Numbers:

rioipiai i liolio italiibolo.	
24 hr. City Hotline	311
Animal Resource Center (spay/neute	r)351-SPAY
Birth & Death Records	207-8754
Building Permits	207-8220
City Public Service Customer Service	e353-2222
External Communications	207-7235
Fire Non-Emergency	207-7744
Garage Sale Permits	207-8263
Health Department	207-8780
Job Line	207-7280
Library Telephone Reference	207-2500
Literacy, GED, ESL classes	207-7323
Park Reservations	
Report Smoking Vehicles	1-800-453-SMOG
SAPD Non-Emergency	
SAPD SAWS – Water	
Wasting	704-7297 Senior Citizen
Services	
Citizens Services	207-7127 Tax
Office	335-2251
Traffic Signs, Signals	311
Youth Services	
7190 District 8 City	
Hall	207-7086 District 8
Administrative Staff	
	CONTRACTOR OF THE PARTY OF THE

